
Here’s what has happened in the month of July!

Hey everyone!

While July was a slower-paced month for First Student Ministry, it was still
filled with meaningful moments and opportunities to grow, serve, and
connect.
We kicked things off with a fun outing to Top Golf, giving students a
chance to relax and spend time together before the school year rush
begins. It was a great time of laughter and competition.
A highlight of the month was seeing our students step up to serve during
Vacation Bible School. We had an average of 25 students each day
volunteering their time and energy to pour into the next generation.
From helping with games and crafts to leading worship and guiding kids
through the Bible lessons, our students showed what it means to lead by
example and serve with joy.
We closed out the month with a special Family Night, where students and
parents gathered for an evening of fellowship, worship, and vision casting.
It was a great time to come together as families, reflect on what God has
done, and look ahead with excitement to the upcoming school year.
As we prepare to launch Midweek services on August 27, we’re praying
expectantly for the year ahead—for God to move in our schools, our
community, and the hearts of our students. We can’t wait to see all that
He has in store!
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but grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. To Him be the glory, both now and to
the day of eternity. Amen. 2 Peter 3:18           



Story of Growth: this month story focuses on students volunteering at Vacation
Bible School!

This July, our students had the amazing opportunity to serve at Vacation Bible School, themed
Wonder Junction, with the focus verse: “From the rising of the sun to its setting, the name of the
Lord is to be praised” – Psalm 113:3.

Throughout the week, students jumped in to lead and support in every area—drama, teaching, music,
arts & crafts, recreation, and snacks. They brought energy, creativity, and a heart to serve, helping
younger kids experience the wonders of who Jesus is in fun and meaningful ways.

We are so thankful for each student who gave their time and talents to serve. They not only had a
blast but also grew in their own faith through the experience. VBS wouldn’t have been the same
without them!

Student Spotlight

This month’s student spotlight is Brady Reed.

Brady always has a smile on his face and a joy to be
around. Brady is faithful in attending midweek
services and part of most events we have. Brady
recently gave his heart to Jesus and followed through
with believers baptism. We are proud of Brady and
thankful to have him a part of our Student Ministry!
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